
SUPERVISOR DOUG CHAFFEE, ASSEMBLYWOMAN SHARON 
QUIRK-SILVA AND CALIFORNIA CONSULTING WOULD LIKE 
TO INVITE YOU TO A GRANTS WORKSHOP.

Please join our 4th District County Supervisor and 65th District State 
Assemblywoman as they host a Grants Workshop, facilitated by  
California Consulting to help inform local non-profits, cities, school 
districts, and others about how to obtain funding through various 
grant opportunities.

Please RSVP to Austin.mejia@ocgov.com or (714)714-3165.

Fullerton Public Library
353 W. Commonwealth Ave.
Fullerton, CA 92832

Saturday August 24th

10:00am-12:00pm 

SUPERVISOR, 4th DISTRICT


